
Spring Term Minutes 

 

10/01/25 

School Council met and we started by distributing the lunchtime signs to the tables in the 

hall. We then talked about our links with the Junior School and what the children enjoy 

about going across to the Junior School or having the Junior children over at the Infants to 

work with them. The School Council are taking a questionnaire to their classes to hold a 

discussion and find out their classmates’ point of view. 

 

24/01/25 

During our meeting, School Council members talked about making signs to give reminders 

about how we can improve the look of our school. The School Council agreed on making 

notices for the corridors and the cloakrooms. The children made their signs and they will 

help put them up at our next meeting.  

 

7/2/25 

The children put up their signs reminding our children how to keep the cloakrooms tidy 

around the corridors, and I thanked them for being part of the School Council. They took a 

note to their classes about voting for the new members who will begin their role after the 

February half term break. 

 

28/2/25 

The new School Council members introduced themselves. We talked about the role and 

responsibilities of a School Councillor and made badges as well as had our photos taken for 

the School Council board. 

 

14/3/25 

The children enjoyed litter picking around the school grounds, and were pleased to see that 

there was not too much litter! Most of the litter was found in the bushes around the border 

of the playground. We think it had been blown there by the wind. 

 

28/3/25 

We looked at ways to keep our School Library tidy and identified the different areas of the 

library that display the fiction and non-fiction books. We put some books away, using the 

alphabetical system, and ensuring that the spine of each book was always showing. 

 
 


